
Continuing and Distance Engineering
Education
Webinar

Tuesday, February 13th 
12:30 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.

The  Continuing  and  Distance  Engineering  Education  (CDEE)
program  gives  students  the  ability  to  pursue  a  masters  level
degree  in  several  engineering  concentrations,  to  improve  their
skills  in  cutting-edge  subject  areas  through  our  certificate
programs, or to develop in-depth knowledge in areas tailored to
their needs or the needs of their employers.

Please join us on Tuesday, February 13th from 12:30pm-1:00pm for
our Continuing and Distance Engineering Education webinar to 
learn about our flexible programs that allow professional 
engineers to enhance their skills based on employer needs:

Please follow the link below for additional information and to rsvp 
for the event.
 
https://secure.engr.uconn.edu/forms/cdee/ 

School of Engineering
Continuing & Distance Engineering Education
371 Fairfield Way, Unit 4031
Storrs, CT  06269-4031
Phone:  855.740.4044
cdee@uconn.edu 
www.cdee.uconn.edu
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